
NORTH CENTRAL PARKE COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION 
MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL SESSION BOARD MEETING 

Thursday, October 11, 2018 
 

The North Central Parke Community School Corporation Board of School Trustees met in a 
special session board meeting at 7:00 P.M. on Thursday, October 11, 2018, in the Rockville 
Administration Office.  Board President Scott Ramsay opened the meeting.  The following board 
members were present:  Scott Ramsay, Jim Wrightsman, Brandi Vandivier, and Gina Sunderman, 
Kim Cooper, Rusty Akers, and Mike Neeley were absent. 
 
Public Hearing on 2019 Budget 
 
Dr. Rohr indicated that due to an error in advertising the 2019 Budget in Gateway it was 
necessary to conduct a second public hearing followed by a new adoption date. The 
public hearing on this date is in reference to the need to have a second public hearing.  
 
Board President Scott Ramsay indicated that the primary purpose of the agenda item was 
to conduct a public hearing on the 2019 proposed Budget.  The public hearing was duly 
advertised as per statute.  Mr. Ramsay opened the public hearing by noting that there 
were no patrons in attendance; therefore, the public hearing was closed. 
 
Dr. Rohr stated that the official adoption of the 2019 Budget will take place at the regular 
October board meeting on October 25, 2018.  
 
There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:05 p.m. 
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